



## Effie Demetriou - Headteacher

## **Bowes Primary School**

Bowes Road London, N11 2HL Tel: 020 8368 2552

Email: office@bowesprimary.org

24<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents,

## **Online Safety**

On Wednesday 1st October, all children in Reception – Year 6 will take part in an Online Safety workshop delivered by ECP Safeguarding. The aims of the workshops are to ensure children understand the importance of staying safe online.

As part of our commitment to supporting parents, we have invested in an online safety session for you to access. This essential one-hour session covers the following four areas:

- What the ECP consultant teaches the children about online safety.
- Latest trends of what children are doing online, including apps and games.
- The issues and dangers children face online.
- How we can make children safer online.

As we take online safety very seriously, we strongly advise all parents to attend this session. We also encourage parents to use this opportunity to have a refresher, even if you have previously attended one of the sessions.

The session will be available from Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> October 2025 to Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> October 2025 by clicking this <u>link</u>.

We have also attached the accompanying ECP Online Safety flyer for more information.

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes,

Effie Demetriou

Headteacher